
 
 
May 20, 2020 
Lee County Electoral Board Meeting 
 
The Board met at 10:00 A.M. to examine the provisional ballot count. 
 
Present were Marvin Matlock Chairman, Charles Chadwell Secretary, and Patsy Burchett Registrar. Since 
there no provisional ballots the meeting was closed and the Board moved on to canvas the St. Charles 
Town election.  
 
The Board went over and discussed the Election Officials for the June Primary. Training for the primary 
was scheduled for June 18, 2020 at 6:00 P.M. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:00 P.M. The next meeting is scheduled for June3, 2020 at 10:00 A.M. 
 
 
______________________________ 
Charles Chadwell, Secretary 
 
_____________________________ 
Marvin Matlock, Chairman 


